Dear Student Volunteers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next book sale is February 2 – 4 , 2018 (set up February 1st)  in the Community Room adjacent to the Lynn Valley Library. 
Once again, we look for reliable volunteers to help out at this wonderful charitable event in support of the Summer Reading Club, North Shore Writers’ Festival and a host of other great library projects. 
The table below shows available shifts. Please consider helping out for one or multiple shifts. Remember you can help yourself to 10 free items for your efforts (and as much as you can carry for clean-up). Please reply to friendsnvdpl@gmail.com with the following:
· The total number of shifts you’d like to volunteer for
· Shift (A, B, C, etc.) that you are available for and your preferred shifts
· Your preference for working cash table or book sale room
· Experience at previous sales
· Name of friends you’d like to volunteer with

	Date
	Shift 
	Shift Time

	Thurs 1st 
Set-Up
	A
	10 am – 12 pm

	
	B
	12 pm – 2 pm

	
	C
	2 pm – 4 pm

	
	D
	4 pm – 6 pm

	Fri 2nd 
Sale 10am-6pm
	E
	9:30 am – 12 pm

	
	F
	12 pm – 2 pm

	
	G
	2 pm – 4 pm

	
	H
	4 pm – 6:30 pm

	Sat 3rd
Sale 12 – 4pm
	I
	11:30am – 2 pm

	
	J
	2 pm – 4:30 pm

	Sun 4th
Sale 12:30 – 4pm
	K
	12 pm – 2 pm

	
	L
	2 pm – 4 pm

	
	M
	4 pm – 6 pm  Clean-Up (Pizza!!)



Please let me know your preferences as soon as possible. We’ll pick up pizzas for the clean-up crew, so hope to see lots of you there :)
Thank-you again for your interest! 

Sincerely,
Catherine Rickey
President 
Friends of the North Vancouver District Public Library




